

23rd January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers.

Year 5 Trip to Legoland

We are delighted to advise that we have arranged for a visit to Legoland on Thursday 6th June 2024 to begin our new topic about forces. This will be an experience for the children led by experts.

We will be departing from school around 9.00 am via coach. The children will need to be in school for registration at 8:45 am in school uniform (trainers can be worn for comfort). Please ensure your children arrive on time. We aim to arrive back at school, traffic permitting at 4.00pm.

Please provide your child with a packed lunch and water bottle in a back pack (no glass bottles, sweets or fizzy drinks please). It is important that this is in a backpack as the children will need to carry it all day. For those children who are entitled to Free School Meals a packed lunch can be provided by the school; they will still need to bring a backpack to put it in. Should you wish to take up this offer, please indicate on the reply slip attached.

As the weather is always unpredictable please ensure you are aware of the weather before the trip. For example, if it is raining or forecast to rain please bring a coat. If we are going to have a warm day, please ensure you child has suncream and a sunhat.

We would be grateful if you could make a voluntary contribution of £ 26.64 through Scopay to cover the cost of the coach and admission fee. This is a voluntary contribution and no child would be excluded for non-payment. However, should there be more than a 5% shortfall in contributions we would have to cancel the day. Please contact the school if you have any financial issues impacting the ability to make this contribution.

Please follow this link $\underline{\text{https://forms.office.com/e/R1kksW8cuU}}$ to complete the online EV2 form by Wednesday 20^{th} March.

Yours sincerely,

Year 5 Team



Emmbrook Junior School, Emmbrook Road, Wokingham, RG41 1JR

Tel: 0118 978 4940

Email: admin@emmbrook-jun.wokingham.sch.uk

